
CITY ofROBERTS
luly 9,2024

Public Hearing Meeting

The Roberts City Council met for a public hearing at the regular place of meeting, after having
been notified ol said meeting of said council
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Also Present: Karol Poston, Kyler Place, Taci Stoddard with Altura, and one other (name
illegible)

Mayor Berlin opened the meeting at 6.50 PM

Mayor Berlin welcomed everyone to the hearing lor Status of Funded Activities

Mayor Berlin invited Taci Stoddard with Altura to speak

Taci said she would be reporting on the status oflthe Mustang Park Improvement Project. She

reported that this hearing was scheduled to be held at the end of the project but that the restrooms
have been delayed. The company building the restrooms is awaiting approval from the State
inspectors. The plans must be approved by the State as the building is manufactured (buih
offsite).

The amount of the grant for the proj ect was originally $250,000 but was increased by $20,000
for a total of $270,000.

Activity Status:
. Restroom have been delayed and waiting state approval.
o Knife River has begun prep-work for the paving the pathway.
o Rocky Mountain power has been paid and are working with Keller to move the power

pole.
. City has been completing in-kind work for the water.

Taci said that the estimated close out date is mid-September
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Taci presented council with budget sheets that show breakdown ofpayouts to date

The proposed beneficiaries are the residence of the City of Roberts.



Questions and comments can be taken for five (5) days following this hearing. Comments will be
responded to in writing within l5 days business days. Grant application can be reviewed at City
Hall during regular business hours.

The funding for this proj ect if from Community Development Block Grant come from the State

of Idaho from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development. These funds are

currently being used to improve Mustang Park by adding restrooms, parking, lighting, and ADA
accessibility.

Taci asked ifthere were any questions

Karol Poston asked if the pathway was just for an entrance to the restrooms.

Taci said that the pathway would connect the bathrooms to the path that already exists. It will
also connect the shelters to the pathway.

Mayor Berlin closed the Public Hearing at 6159 PM

Mayor Berlin

City Clerk
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